
Dear Friends, 

As I sit down to write this letter, I find it hard to believe that the time has come for us to part 

ways. Our journey together in this hostel has been filled with countless memories, laughter, and 

unforgettable moments. 

From late-night study sessions to fun-filled weekends, each moment spent with you has been a 

treasure. I will always cherish our shared meals, movie nights, and the numerous adventures we 

embarked on together. 

Though it's difficult to say goodbye, I am excited for each of you and the paths you will take. 

Remember, this is not the end; it's simply a new chapter. Let's keep in touch and create more 

memories to share. 

Thank you for being such wonderful friends. I will miss you all dearly. 

With all my love, 

Your Friend 


